
 
2/4/2019 

Hey Band!  
 

1. Thank you for being incredible hosts for our Mead MS 8th Grade students last Thursday. 
The feedback was very positive and we have a long list of incoming students for the 
2019-2020 school year! 

 
2. Tanner Strong, Indy Sjahputera, and Kaitlyn Yee will be representing Mead HS at the 

SVVSD Honor Band this week. They rehearse Tuesday evening and all day Wednesday. 
You can catch the SVVSD Honor Band Concert at Longmont HS this Wednesday at 7:00 
PM. 
 

3. Our final regular season Pep Band game is Thursday, February 14th. The sign-up form is 
in Schoology. 
 

4. The Jazz Band is performing at Oskar Blues (Longmont) at 7:30 PM on February 20. 
Seating upstairs is limited so if you want to check out the performance, you’ll want to 
arrive early.  
 

5. The Symphonic Band is performing at the Colorado Bandmasters Association Concert 
Band Northern Regionals on March 6th. We perform at 3:30 PM at Fossil Ridge HS in Fort 
Collins. We need ALL members of the Symphonic Band for this performance! We will 
bus up and back, and our day includes listening to two other bands, a performance, and 
a clinic. 
 

6. March 7th is our next Band Concert. We will feature our Symphonic Band and Concert 
Band! March 12th is our next Jazz Concert and we will feature the Mead MS Jazz Band! 

 
7. We finally locked in performance dates and times for the Canon City Blossom Festival! 

Thursday, May 2nd – Symphonic Band at 3:00 PM, Friday, May 3rd – Concert Band at 8:00 
AM, Jazz Band at 11:30 AM. The estimated cost will be $100 per student for 
transportation, housing, and festival fees. More information TBA. See Ms. Berry or Ms. 
Schmitt for Orchestra and Choir performance dates/times.  

 
 


